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Good morning,
 
Public Works did not have further comments for your survey, so you are good to record.  Please
forward me a copy of the recorded survey once done, and let me know when taxes have been paid
and I will get to work on the final approval.
 
Thank you!
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
 

From: Candie Leader <candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 9:41 AM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: RE: BL-20-00013 PONDEROSA PINES - Request for Survey Review
 
Good morning Rachael,
 
After review of the preliminary copy of the final survey provided all comments from Public Works in
the memo dated May 4, 2020 have been addressed.
 
Thank you,
 

Candie Leader
Administrative Supervisor
Kittitas County Department of Public Works
411 North Ruby Street, Suite 1
Ellensburg, WA  98926
509-962-7699
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